From: Kachanoski, Steve B FLNR:EX

To: Old Growth Strategic Review
Subject: FW: central Walbran and other west coast old growth
Date: Monday, October 28, 2019 7:42:27 AM

For dropbox. No attachment.

From: danielle benoiton <izegani@hotmail.com>

Sent: October 25, 2019 5:53 AM

To: FLNR Old Growth BC FLNR:EX <Oldgrowthbc@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: central Walbran and other west coast old growth

Greetings. | have visited the Walbran several times. | have also visited old growth forests in
Ontario. There is no comparison! The old growth forests on the west coast are vital to life on
the planet and in our commitment to halting climate change as a global community, we
Canadian stewards must keep these forests intact! There is no doubt in my mind. Please
respond to my message and explain exactly how this will be achieved.

Yours in earnest,

Danielle Benoiton
338 Reginald Rd
North Bay ON
P1A 3B6
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